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March 22, 2016
Assembly Member Atkins 

Room 219
State Capitol

Sacramento, California 95814

SUBJECT:
Support for AB 2734(Atkins) – In housing and community development committee – march 30th   
Dear Assembly Member Atkins: 
The American Planning Association, California Chapter (APA California) is pleased to support your bill, AB 2734. Your bill would require the Department of Finance to calculate the savings to the state attributable to the elimination of redevelopment agencies and provide 50% of that amount to HCD to provide funding to local agencies for housing.
We greatly appreciate your consistent efforts over the years to create a permanent source of affordable housing, which is really needed in the state. 
If you have any questions, please contact APA California’s lobbyist, Lauren De Valencia with Stefan/George Associates, 916-443-5301 or lauren@stefangeorge.com.

Sincerely,
John Terell

John Terell, AICP
Vice President Policy and Legislation

APA California

jcterell@aol.com
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c/o Stefan/George Associates

1333 36th Street

Sacramento CA  95816-5401

P: 916.736.2434

F: 916.456.1283

www.calapa.org  

